Executive Head Teacher—Mrs Sarah Helm

26" January 2018

Dear Parents,

NSPCC Number Day — Friday 2" February 2018

’

We would like to invite the children to come dressed ‘mathematically
next Friday as part of our annual NSPCC number day fundraiser. They
may come dressed with shapes / symmetrical patterns / angles /
numbers on a sports shirt — however they would like to represent
maths!

We would love your support of a £1 donation for the children coming
in non-uniform - which will go directly to the NSPCC.

The day will be full of fun maths activities & class challenges to try to
raise children’s enjoyment and confidence in this subject.

Many thanks in advance,

Mrs Ricketts

Sharing, caring and working together, through a wide range of experiences and opportunities.
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